August 2024 DEC meeting – PR manager
I mentioned the interest that Saradha Kannan has shown in the position of Social Media manager. I said that soon i expect Gary to share the reigns of social media with her as she will surely be able to help us get the visibility D54 deserves. i also mentioned that Gary and I are finalising the handover of the dispatch/ newsletter so that i can take those duties from him so that he can concentrate on more important matters.

